
CLAY COUNTY ARES  JUNE 2018 MEETING MINUTES 
 
 

The Clay County ARES June  2018  meeting was held at the Pinewood Christian Academy, Orange 
Park, Florida.  The meeting was opened by Scott Roberts, introductions were made and visitors 
welcomed. 
 
Minutes from the May 2018 meeting were approved. 
 
ARES UPDATES: 
 
Adrian Gray gave update on what ARES is doing.  Suggested doing preps now, ahead of hurricane 
season.  Test radios, make sure go-kits are up to date.  If you do deploy, your family can go with you to 
shelter.  New Section Manager took office.  No ARES meeting in July due to Fourth of July holiday. 
 
 
AEC UPDATES: 
 
Ray Cook – none 
Mark – none 
Joe - none 
 
TREASURER'S REPORT – Jim Winfrey: 
 
SAVINGS -      $393.20 
CHECKING -  $588.48 
TOTAL -          $981.68 
 
MEMBERSHIP:   
 
59 active members.   
 
NEW: 
 
ARES will be participating with Orange Park Amateur Radio Club during Field Day, June 23 and 24th. 
 
There will be a work day on the trailer June 30th at Scott Roberts' home.  Lunch will be served. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 
Bike MS – October 
OP Fall Festival – October 
 
 
 


